
 

Shops at Prestonwood HOA, Inc. 

Notice of Meeting  

Board of Directors  

November 23, 2020 

 

There will be an open meeting of the Board of Directors for the Shops at Prestonwood HOA on 

November 23, 2020, at 10:00 AM. Due to the Covid-19 threat, this will be a virtual meeting via GO TO 

MEETING. If you would like to observe the meeting, you may sign into GO TO MEETING at the following 

link: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/171280965  

You can also dial in using your phone.  
(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.)  

United States: +1 (646) 749-3112  
- One-touch: tel:+16467493112,,171280965#  

Access Code: 171-280-965  

 

The Agenda is as follows: 

Call to Order 

Roll Call of Officers 

Approval of Minutes from the December 12, 2019 meeting. 

Old business: 

New Business: 

Consideration and Action on the proposed 2021 Budget 

Consideration and Action on 2021 HOA dues assessments 

Select date of annual HOA meeting 

Adjournment 

 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/171280965
tel:+16467493112,,171280965

